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RULEMAKING TO BEGIN ON SETBACK REQUIREMENTS FOR AGRICULTURAL
WASTE STORAGE

Bose - The Idaho State Department of Agriculture (I1SDA) is seeking public input on a new
rule establishing setback distances for agicultural waste storage. The new rule & intended
to apply to agricultural waste storage on property that is nota beef cattle animal feeding
operation or dairy.

The first ina seres of public meetings will be held on August 10, 2009, from 1 p.m. to 4
p.m. at ISDw, boated at 2270 Old Penitentiary Road in Bowse, Idaho. For questions or to be
added to the distribution list, please contact John Bilderback at 208-332-8541 or
phn.bilderbackid@agri.idaho.gov.
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